
Town of 

New Marlborough Board of Assessors 

January 11, 2018 
 

 

Members present: Marsha A. Pshenishny, Chairman, Wendy Miller 

Members not present: Freddy Friedman. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm 

 

Discuss Abatements Period: 

 No applications have been received to date.  Requests need to be received by 

Assessor’s office by February 1st. 

 

Discuss Assessor’s Budget: 

 Vendor Contracts have increased as well as a postage increase. 

 

Discuss and sign Map contract: 

 Cartographics has increased from their fees from $2900/annually to $3100 

annually. 

 

Discuss Winter Schedule: 

There will be no meeting on January 25th.  The next meeting will be scheduled for 

February 8, 2018 

 

The following items were reviewed, approved and signed: 

 

a. Verteran Exemptions: 

i. Certificate #E2018 – 0045 $400 

ii. Application   

 

There being no further business to discuss the meeting adjourned at 7:15pm. Marsha will 

confirm with the Board of the next meeting date tentatively scheduled for February 8, 

2018. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Wendy W. Miller 
 

Wendy W. Miller, Secretary 


